INVITATION TO BID

2112 Prince Street
CONWAY, ARKANAS 72032

Sealed Offers for the purchase and removal of the house structure located at 2112 Prince Street for the
City in Conway, Arkansas 72032, will be received at the Conway City Hall: 1111 Main Street; Conway, AR
72032. All bids must be clearly labeled Bid Proposal 2023-07 ATTN: Jamie Brice and received no later
than June 29, 2023, at 3 P.M., local time. Bid Specifications may be requested by contacting Jamie Brice
via email; Jamie.brice@conwayarkansas.gov

The highest qualified and awarded submittal will be offered a contract to purchase and remove the
existing structure.

No bidder may withdraw his/her submittal for a period of thirty (30) days following the opening of bids.
The Owner reserves the right to reject any and/or all bids or portions thereof and to waive all formalities
therewith. The City of Conway is not responsible for lost or misguided submittals.

The City of Conway is an Equal Opportunity Employer and does not discriminate on the basis of race,
color, religion, sex, national origin, marital or veteran status, political status, disability status or other leg
ally protected status. Pursuant to Arkansas Code Annotated §22- 9-203: The City of Conway
encourages all qualified small, minority and women business enterprises to propose on and receive
contracts for this purchase.
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